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Gerry’ Truck Centres is hosting a T.M.T.A. meeting Tuesday June 12th, 2018.  

The meeting will include information on their newest Location and how    

Gerry’s Truck can help you with your equipment needs. Volvo has a lot of new 

advances in technology that will be showcased, so please feel free to bring 

along anyone who will benefit from this important information. 

The meeting will be held at the Fanshawe College Transportation Building.   

1764 Oxford Street East, London, ON, N5V 3R6. The meet and greet will begin at 

6:00 pm, a great meal at 7pm, followed by the presentation. 

Everyone is welcome to be part of this celebratory evening, but we are asking 

participants to please confirm your attendance as soon as possible, so we can 

be prepared with a wonderful full course meal. There is no fee for the meeting 

or meal and parking is free after 5pm at Fanshawe College and the 

Transportation Building. 

 

Please contact send us an email to an addresses below or call 519 652 2100 

http://www.tmtalondon.ca/ 

Doug Wardle- Gerry’s Truck Centre Ltd-  doug@gerrystrucks.com 

Patrick McKenzie–Gerry’s Truck Centre Ltd- pat@gerrystrucks.com 

TMTA executive: mail@tmtalondon.ca    

TMTA Secretary rkelly@fanshawec.ca   
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